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Principal's Note
S A F E T Y  A N D
A T T E N D A N C E

Doors open at 8:00a.m.  Students who arrive

after 8:15a.m. are tardy.  

Dismissal is at 2:30p.m.  Please limit early

dismissals.  Changes to your child's dismissal

routine must be shared with the office by

1:00p.m.

Absences must be reported to the office by

9:00a.m.

Our staff and Safety Patrol are there to remind

everyone of the following:

Only cross at crosswalks.  Do not obstruct

crosswalks with your car.

Keep the flow of traffic moving by pulling

up as far as you can and only stopping in

the lane closest to the building.

Be aware of your surroundings.  Watch for

students, families and other cars.

Dear Families,

Safety and maximizing instructional time are our

priorities at Washington Elementary School. We

need your help making sure our students are safe

at arrival and dismissal and are present for every

minute of instruction.

We are partners in making sure that our students

arrive on time and are dismissed safely. Remember

every minute matters.  Even a few minutes of

missed instruction has an impact.  If you have any

questions please contact the office at 440-830-

4210.

Sincerely,

Jessica Dugan

Principal

CALENDAR
Oct. 1       Picture Day 

                "Popcorn Challenge" Sale Begins

Oct. 7      EL Parent Meeting 3:00pm-5:00pm

Oct. 8      No School - NEOEA DAY

Oct. 15     End of 1st Grading Period

                "Popcorn Challenge" Sale Ends

Oct. 29    No School

Nov. 2      PD for Staff

                No School for Students

Nov. 3      Parent Teacher Conferences

                2:45pm-4:45pm

Nov. 4      Parent Teacher Conferences

                2:45pm-6:45pm

L O R A I N  S C H O O L S  P O P C O R N  C H A L L E N G E  
 O C T .  1  –  O C T .  1 5 ,  2 0 2 1



P R O C E E D S  F R O M  T H E  S A L E  W I L L  B E N E F I T  

W A S H I N G T O N  S T U D E N T  A C T I V I T I E S .





are due
NE ED  HE L P ?

F I N A L F O RM S  K I O S K S  AR E

NOW  OP EN  A T  WASH I N G TON

A T  ARR I V A L  AND  D I SM I S S A L .   

COME  ON  I N !

Schoolwide Expectations
W A S H I N G T O N  S T U D E N T S  A R E :

K I N D  T O  S E L F
K I N D  T O  O T H E R S
K I N D  T O  T H E  E N V I R O N M E N T

D E M O N S T R A T E  K I N D N E S S  A N D  
E A R N  " T I T A N  O F  T H E  M O N T H "

Ohio's Third Grade Reading Guarantee is a program to
identify students from kindergarten through grade 3 who
are behind in reading. Washington provides help and
support to make sure students are on track for reading
success by the end of third grade.

Third grade students must meet certain criteria to be
promoted to fourth grade.  Students in third grade get
multiple opportunities to meet this criteria.  The week of
Oct. 18th 3rd grade students will take the Fall Ohio
State Test (OST) in English Language Arts (ELA).  More
information regarding the Third Grade Reading Guarantee
can be found here.  More information regarding the Fall
OST will be shared soon by 3rd grade teachers and school
administrators.

Third Grade Reading Guarantee

http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Learning-in-Ohio/Literacy/Third-Grade-Reading-Guarantee/Third-Grade-Reading-Guarantee-Family-Resources

